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MESSAGE BY KZN DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION

The Department of Education in KwaZulu-Natal confirms that there has been a horrific accident
involving two or more schools in the area of Pongola on the N2.

Initial reports indicate that 11 children are confirmed dead by emergency services and that they
all  met their demise at the scene of the accident.

We will rely on the police & emergency services to continue giving us updates as they discover
more information.

Education MEC Honourable Mbali Frazer has on behalf of the entire education fraternity sent
her condolences to the family and friends of the deceased.
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